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Statement to BBC Panorama Programme
17th May 2016

This Dog Breeding Establishment operates within current legislation (Dog Breeding Establishment Act 2010) and guidelines which are currently under review.
 
As per the Local Authority’s previous statement (see copy below), this Dog Breeding Establishment was inspected on six occasions during the last 12 month period and last inspection took place on the 12th of April, 2016.
 
It is worth noting that this Dog Breeding Establishment has its own Veterinary Surgeon who visits the premises at regular intervals to perform such functions as vaccinations and micro chipping etc. 
